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rf(ON NUCLAAR COMPANY,Inc.
' 2101 Horn Rap.ds Road

|P. O. Box 130. Richland Washington 99352

Phons ' (509) 375-8100 Telex: 15 2878

August 12, 1980

Mr. Walter P. Haass, Chief
Quality Assurance Branch 7
Division of Project Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

,

Dear Mr. Haass:

SUBJECT: 00ALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM TOPICAL REPORT (XN-NF-1A)

REFERENCE: Your letter dated June 27, 1980,
Subject: NRC ACCEPTANCE OF EXXON NUCLEAR COMPANY QA
TOPICAL REPORT

Thirty-five (35) copies of Revision 3 of the subject Topical Report are
enclosed as requested by the reference. Revision 3 incorporates revisions
as described in the reference.

Exxon Nuclear's intent is to imolement the QA Program, described in the
Topical Report, on existing contracts. Regarding your specific request,
there are no existing contracts that are covered by Rev. 3 to XN-NF-1A.
We anticipate the Topical Report may be specified as a contractual
requirement in new contracts or perhaps major modifications to existing
contracts. y
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Sincerely,

'
.

C.J. Volmer, Manager
Corporate Quality Assurance

CJV:rd
Enclosure: XN-NF1A, Rev. 3 (35 copies)

cc: Jim Conway (NRC)
TL Davis
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AN AFFILIATE OF EXXON CORPORATION


